

["7 of Hong Kong's endangered species in honour of World Wildlife Day."](#) SCMP, 03/21/2021

Wild boar controversy

["Hong Kong pop star Coco Lee's mother breaks hip, shatters elbow in wild boar attack on The Peak."](#) SCMP, 10/09/2021

["Wild boar breaking point? Hong Kong authorities say it's time to get tough, but animal groups resist culling."](#) SCMP, 10/16/2021

["First blood! Capture-and-kill of boars started in Wong Chuk Hang."](#) The Standard, 11/17/2021

["AFCD take heat for luring boars out to be killed."](#) The Standard 11/18/2021

["Wild boar killing tactic defended."](#) The Standard, 11/19/2021

["Humans make the trouble."](#) The Standard, 11/30/2021

Wildlife trade

[Report] [Trading in extinction: The dark side of HK's wildlife trade](#), ADM Capital Foundation, 2018

["Are Endangered Species In Hong Kong Being Well Protected?"](#) Earth.Org, 07/28/2021

["Hong Kong authorities seize dozens of pedigree pets, HK\\$4.1 million worth of frozen animal genitals, tails in anti-smuggling operation."](#) SCMP, 01/07/2022

["Is Hong Kong Illegal Wildlife Trade On the Brink?"](#) Earth.Org, 01/24/2022

[Video] [Is HK illegal wildlife trade on the brink?](#)

Wildlife rescue

["KFBG's Rescue Centre welcomes the 60,000th wild animal, sets new milestone."](#) The Standard, 02/11/2022

["KFBG finds a new home in Europe for 55 smuggled endangered turtles and tortoises."](#) KFBG, 03/14/2022

Conservation/Education

["Hong Kong's Ocean Park: dated and fake, or a conservation champion?"](#) SCMP, 09/02/2017

["Conservation: Bridge of hope for world's rarest primate,"](#) BBC, 10/15/2020

["Is Hong Kong zoo stuck 'in the dark ages' or inspiring the young to care for animals?"](#)
SCMP, 01/09/2022